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September 2024

Dear Valued Client,

Labcorp recently sent out notification regarding testing platform changes to ABO Group/Rho(D) Type [Test No. 
139670] and Syphilis (T. pallidum) [Test No. 139693] due to unavailability of reagents for the PK7300, effective 
October 1, 2024. 

This followup letter is to notify you that in mid-October 2024, we also will be moving CMV Total Ab (test numbers 
138662, 138697 and 138930) to the Immucor NEO Iris® analyzer. There will be no changes to test numbers at this 
time.  

We appreciate the opportunity to serve your testing needs. Please contact ViroMed Account Management at 800-
582-0077 or ViroMed_Acctmgmt@labcorp.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Ajay Grover, MS, PhD, BCMAS, HCLD (ABB)
Laboratory Director 
ViroMed Laboratories


